
KACIE’s webinar on the Impact of School Closures on Children with Disabilities was shared with 
members of the American Academy of Pediatrics - California Chapter 2. 

Link to full newsletter: https://conta.cc/2OIvM8i

https://conta.cc/2OIvM8i?fbclid=IwAR1S5ETXKFaBDAk1K5YG9BWb_z78hn9aq8SgSuICYrNXDHP4xSDpTjfesBQ

